
 

 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

As you may have noticed, the civil work on the outer driveway is currently being carried out to 

cover the potholes and even out the surface as much as possible. As part of this work potholes 

near the entry gate need to be fixed and the driveway has to be leveled with the newly laid 

road. 

As this requires that no vehicle pass through the work area for at least 4 to 5 hours, Main entry 

gate will be closed to Vehicular traffic starting 10:00 PM Sunday (24th Mar) night to 

5:00 AM Monday morning. Exit gate will function as usual.  

As an alternate arrangement for those vehicles which necessarily need to come in during this 

time the L block gate will be opened by the security posted there temporarily for the night. 

Please follow instructions provided by the security guard to park your vehicle.  

 

Thanking you, 

For The Managing Committee, 

Shanthi Ramachandran 

 


